WPY OF LETTER RECELVED FROM THE CAIRN LINE OF STEAMBHIPS
LID,, Milburn llouse, llewcastle-on-Tyme, 1. Dated 10.4.42,

The Secretary,

Lloyd's Reglster of Shipping,
WOKINGHAM,

| Dear Sir,

Your Hefa "wH.

e sre much obliged for your letter of the B8th
April received on afternoon of 9th, enclosing copy of letter
addressed by you to tle Ministry of War Transport on the
subject of elosing of the shelter deck openings as proposed for
our stesmers "CAIRNESK" and "CAIRNVALOHA™,

We are very much relieved to lmow that the

Committee have decided to exclude these two ships from the scheme
Tor deeper lrading.

We would express our thanks to your Chief
Surveyors' Department for the careful consideration they have

i #dven to the matter and are gratified to know that our repre-
gentations on the subject have been found sufficiently justified
(to warrant thelr endorsement,

Yours faithfully,

etic,

©2021 .t

Lloyd’é‘fBe{ﬁéister
@ Foundation
. Oloobe ™ 0006k ™ 0244
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